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KIDS? FARMING CLUB WRAPS UP

	 

 The last day for the Kids' Farming Club at the Albion Hills Community Farm took place recently. Farm Leader Adrienne Sultana

was assisting Makayla Cherry, 6, of Palgrave and Emma Van Lim Berg, 7, of the Palgrave area with their work. The program has

been so successful, there are plans to run a spring session starting in May. More information and registration information will be on

the Farm's website at www.albionhillscommunityfarm.org Photo by Bill Rea
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